
 

HOLLAND LANDING LAGOONS 
TOWN OF EAST GWILLIMBURY 

NOTICE OF MAINTENANCE WORK 

 

York Region will be working in your community doing routine maintenance on the Holland 
Landing lagoons. Work will include the removal of biosolids from lagoons one and two.  
  

 
 
The contractor will be using Cedar Street to access the lagoons which will result in increased 
tanker truck traffic along the street. We will ensure the tanker trucks follow the posted speed 
limits within Holland Landing. Safety is a priority for York Region; please contact us if you 
have any questions or concerns. The maintenance work has begun and will be finished by 
January, 2018. York Region appreciates your understanding and thanks you for your 
patience while the maintenance work is being done. 
 
For questions or comments about the project please contact: 
 
Claudio Micelli    Jose Oliveira 
Senior Project Manager   Construction Administrator 
Phone: 877-464-9675 ext. 75047  Cell: 905-806-6350 
Email: Claudio.micelli@york.ca  Email: Jose.oliveira@york.ca 
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